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Hon. Council Members: We are very disappointed with how
Jamie Lauren York of the Reseda Neighborhood Council was not
given an opportunity to speak in front of the Committee and/or the
full City Council. Instead, the City Council voted to "disapprove"
the nomination of JAMIE L. YORK. It was unfair and cruel. It is
an attack on the Neighborhood Council system. The L.A. City
Council has in the past and continues to undermine the
Neighborhood Councils. It is undemocratic and unethical for the
city council to do what it did to Kenneth Mejia's Ethics
Commission appointee. Therefore, there should be NO
consideration of anyone to the Ethics Commission until the city
council reverses the damage it has caused and to reconsider Jamie
Lauren York and to appoint her to the Ethics Commission. The
City Council should NOT consider anyone until Jamie York gets
a fair process and is reconsidered to be on the Ethics Commission.
We urge the city council to NOT consider Alex Johnson! He is
not what we need in the Ethics Commission. There should be NO
consideration of any nominee, no hearing, no votes, no
consideration of Alex Johnson! Thank you!



